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..is a strong and trastworthy
anchor for our souls.




Please Join Us
The Administration and staff of Roswell Park Cancer Institute
Invite you, your family and friends to a

Grief can be a burden, Pediatric Tribute Service of Hope
A memorial service honoring and celebrating the life of
But also an CInChOf‘. your child and other children who have touched our lives.

Z

Research Studies Center Building | Gaylord Cary Meeting Room

You get used to the weight,
How it holds you in place.

-Sarah Dessen o . \Y . .
Reception immediately following the service

RSVP to the Department of Pastoral Care, 716-845-8051
By September 24, 2015

We invite you to send a photo of your child to include in our
memorial display. You may submit your photo in .jpg format by
e- mail to: photos@roswellpark.org with “pediatric memorial
photo and name of child” in the subject line.

Photos will be needed by September 17, 2015

(If you submitted one in the past, a new photé must be submitted.
Please only submit one photo.)

You are also invited to bring with you on the 1st @ memento of your child
(one or two items, i.e. a favorite toy, a photo album, etc. ) to be
displayed on our memorial table at the service)

This service is being sponsored by the
Pastoral Care Department and the Pediatric Staff.
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This service was funded by:
The Roswell Park Gift Shop

ROSWELL This service is being sponsored by:

P ARK the Pastoral Care Department and

CANCER INSTITUTE the Pediatric Staff

Elm & Carlton Streets - Buffalo, New York 14263
www.roswellpark.org
1-877-ASK-RPCI (1-877-275-7724)

A National Cancer Institute-Designated Comprehensive Cancer Center
A National Comprehensive Cancer Network Member
A Blue Distinction Center for Complex and Rare Cancers®
A Blue Distinction Center for Transplants®
An ANCC Magnet®-Designated Hospital
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